
 

 

 

 

Indiana Bureau of Motor Vehicles 
100 N. Senate Avenue 

Indiana Government Center North 

Indianapolis, IN 46204 

 

PUBLIC HEARING 
 
Per Indiana Code § 9-15-2-1(4), the Indiana BMV 

will hold a public hearing, during which we will hear 

and consider comments from the public regarding the 

consolidation of the Albany license branch located at 

927 West Walnut Street, Albany IN, 47246 with the 

Muncie license branch. The public hearing will be 

held at Delta High School – Cafeteria, 3400 East 

State Road 28, Muncie, IN 47303 on Monday, July 

28, 2014 at 7:00 p.m.  The public should enter/exit 

using the west door (facing County Road 200 E). 


